
From: Kahlon, Gurbux 
Sent: 6/27/2012 4:35:34 PM 
To: Pagedar, Sujata (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=sxpg) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Tom, Jonathan P. (jonathan.tom@cpuc.ca.gov); Lakhanpal, Manisha 
(Manisha.Lakhanpal@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bcc: 
Subject: Advice letter 4009-E 

Sujata, it has come to my notice that AL 4009-E filed on March 5, 2012 was not suspended by the 
Energy Division in time. I would like to request that PG&E not make this AL effective yet. We are 
planning to bring a resolution before the Commission in the next couple of months. Please let me know 
if there is a problem. Thanks. 

Gurbux Kahlon 
Manager, Market Structure, Costs and Natural Gas Branch 
Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco Ca 94102 
Tel: 415-703-1775 
E-mail: qkk@cpuc.ca.qov 
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